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My concern is the airlines will be required to pay but they will pass these costs to the 

consumers and I won't be able to afford to fly. You will regulate air travel so much that 

only the wealthy will be able to afford to fly. Air fare is already expensive for my family, I 

don't want any regulation that will increase the price. Not sure how the airlines will pay 

for this without raising prices. 
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